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PRESS RELEASE 

NOTICE OF TRAIL / PARK CLOSURE – CHEADLE LAKE 

On Tuesday, July 4, 2023, Cheadle Lake boat ramp and trail system will be closed 
for the 4th of July event. 

Cheadle Lake Park (4111 Weirich Drive) will open to the public at 7:30 p.m. for 
parking to view the fireworks. The trail and lake will remain closed during this time. 

The City of Lebanon thanks you in advance for your cooperation and patience during the 
closure. For further information, please contact the Lebanon Parks Department at 
541-258-4917 or pw@ci.lebanon.or.us

Contact: Jason Williams, Public Works Director 

Phone: 541-258-4280 

Email: jwilliams@ci.lebanon.or.us

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Friday, June 30, 2023 
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